
Paso Basin Cooperative Committee Meeting 

***Notice of Meeting Cancellation*** 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Paso Basin 
Cooperative Committee scheduled for Wednesday, June 24, 2020 at 
4:00 PM at the City of Paso Robles Council Chambers, 1000 Spring Street, 
Paso Robles, CA has been canceled. 
 
The GSAs will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and will notify 
you via email as details for future meetings are confirmed. To receive 
emails, or for more information about the Paso Robles Groundwater 
Basin, please visit slocounty.ca.gov/pasobasin and sign up for the SGMA 
Mailing List. 
 

slocounty.ca.gov/pasobasin

